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Works Update Araluen Landslips
Work on the first three sites was completed in early 2023 and the 
successful tenderer for the remaining sites has been chosen.

Initial meetings have been held with our contractor, Specialised Geo 
Pty Ltd. We expect them to be on site from 27 April to begin repairs on 
the remaining eleven sites.

The contractor will begin on the sealed section of the road that 
currently has traffic lights before moving along to the others.

Changes to traffic flow will occur throughout the works. We encourage 
road users to drive to conditions, observe roadwork signage, obey the 
directions of traffic controllers and drive safely.

Araluen Road Landslips
Araluen Road was damaged by multiple landslips from flood events 
between 2020 and 2022. 

Location Map
November 2021 event

March 2022 event

Where is the damage?
Remaining sites identified for 
repair:
November 2021  
- six locations:
•	 18.89km
•	 29.30km
•	 29.50km
•	 31.35km
•	 33.49km
•	 36.95km

March 2022  
- five locations:
•	 18.78km
•	 18.85km
•	 18.83-22.7km
•	 29.40km
•	 37.15km
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